


Our Schoo] Board

Our School Board is made up of 5 parent members, 2 staff
members, and 2 co-opted members. The Rector is the advisor
to the Board, and the clerk is responsible for taking minutes
and dealing with correspondence.

Our two local councillors are also entitled o attend and speak
at Board meetings.

The rector submits plans for how he proposes to spend money
on books and equipment. The board is consulted and their
approval is necessary,

The Board fixes dates for occasional holidays and must make

i mbsginoydoiasds an annual report to parents. The board may discuss any matter

RAUAN Catecrion, TN STTR o s S which is of interest to anyone connected with the school.

3rd Row; David Clark, Stuart Collinvon,

Nikid Cwmming, Heather Fraser <
15t Row: Laura Band, Emma Delbridge,
Amanda McLellan, Amanda Robertson, C x ! 7
Emma Themson, Mhairi Thomson, Tania Adam. ﬂ

Not In Picture: William Baillie, Daniel Cuthbert,
Adam Townsley.

}

R

%
! D
) ) Mr. W. McNeill ~ Mr. C. Murray  Mr. J.Manattini Mr. A. Hamilton
Scottish Hydro-Electric
. Clir.J.McEwen Mr. R. Scott Mrs. L.Bryce Mrs D.Bain
‘Working with the power of NATURE (Clerk o Board)
Missing from photo: Mrs L. Roe
Rev. Drummond

-



g ¥
N + & \J &
A S e, S T,
S8y Sy S
e = = “ = pr-
~ AWARD —— ~ AWARD — —~ AWARD —

We currently have 20 pupils participating in the Duke of Edinburgh Award at Perth
Grammar School — 12 at Bronze — 7 at Silver and 1 at Gold level.

Activities undertaken by the pupils this year have been aerobics, table tennis,
trampolining, woodwork, tapestry, highland dancing, bagpipes, piano and photography.

As part of their service award pupils have been involved in helping at Old Folks Homes,
Veterinary Practices, Sunday Schools, The Police and Fire Brigade.

We will soon be embarking upon our Camping Expeditions with excursions in the Glen
Almond, Loch Ordie, Glenshee and Glen Loch areas planned. This part of the award
could not be contemplated without the expert help of Mr Tom Aitken, a former teacher at
Perth Grammar School and to whom we are extremely grateful. Hopefully, the
participants will gain knowledge, enjoyment and self-satisfaction from taking part in the
award and at the end of the day achieve their goal.
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University

Of Dundee

Department of Applied Physics and Electronic & Mechanical Engineering

Want to study Electronic and Electsical Engineering or Mechanical Engineering or Physics in one of
the best interdisciplinary departments?

Our courses include:

¢ Teaching in modem lecture theatres and laboratories

e Computer based Engineering projects

* Access to state of the art computer suites

e Advanced experimental projects in Physics and Engineering

We have:

o Close links with industry

« First class research facilities for student projects

e An attractive campus with sports facilities on site and a wide range of student activities and clubs
e Friendly staff

If you would like further information or to arrange a visit to our Department piease contact us at the
following address:

Sandra Nicoll, Dep ry. Dep of Applied Physics and Electronic & M fcal Ei University of

Dundee, Dundee DD1 4HN.

Tel: 01382 344395  Fax: 01382 225413 oml s.nicoli@dundes.ac.uk
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Parent/Teacher Associaton

The P.T.A. continues to support the work of the school, both financially and as a
platform for parents, teachers, and pupils to get to know one another. Events this year
included Quiz Nights, both for pupils and adults. The latter event was a particularly
successful evening and we hope it will be repeated. The P.T.A. was again successful
in raising over £1,000 with the help of our local Asda superstore, by means of the
trolley raffle and bag-pack. Many thanks to parents who allowed their children to
participate in this, and special thanks to Asda for their continuing support, and not
least to the pupils involved who created a very favourable impression in the store and
with the public. Other events in the planning include a fashion show and possible
donkey derby find raise in the new session. The money raised has been put to good
use with more bulbs for the school grounds, the provision of benches and with the
assistance of the School Fund the slabbing of a particularly muddy area of the school
playground. The benefits of this latter effort are particularly appreciated by teachers
on the ground floor and the cleaning staffl! Any parent wishing to help with the P.T.A.
should contact the secretary, Mrs Jean Young, on the Guidance Staff at P.G.S.
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